
Western Road Community 

 Primary School 

 

Welcome to Year 4, Willow Class! 

This will be the sign on your door: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Your adults will be: 

Miss Lester: Class Teacher        

I will be teaching you four days a week. 

 

 

Mrs Bennett: Class Teacher        

I will be teaching you one day a week.  

 

 

 

                   Mrs Allcorn: Teaching Assistant 

              I will be helping you across the school day.  

 

          

We’re all really looking forward to spending the year 

with you!  

Where are we going to be? What is it going to be like? 

You will be just one classroom along the corridor from where 

you were in Year 3.  

 

We have a bright, colourful classroom. The walls will be filled 

with your wonderful work as you complete it, proudly on 

display for all to see. 



Every morning, you will put your things on your peg outside 

the door, then come in to some calming music and a maths, 

handwriting or reading activity.  

To keep you safe: you will be facing 

forwards in the classroom. You will have a 

drawer and equipment just for you, which 

you will look after. We will be spending lots 

of time as a class - to make sure we are 

safe. This means that, for a short while, you 

will be spending your lunch and break times 

together rather than with lots of other 

classes. We will need to make sure we are 

washing our hands lots through the day. 

 

You will still work in books and we will mark these 

and leave you merits when you have made an 

excellent effort! You will still get merits for making 

good learning choices and being polite, and earn 

class counters to go towards exciting class rewards 

like extra break time and class parties. 

In our classroom, we also have a very special 

guardian called Perseverance Parrot. He 

watches over us all day long to make sure that we are 

making the right choices. You can earn points for your 

table for fantastic listening to win Perseverance Parrot as 

your personal learning mascot each week. 

We will have a selection of excellent books for you to read 

both alone and with an adult in school. We really adore 



reading, so we will read many books and have great 

discussions about them!   

We will all volunteer for some class jobs, to keep our classroom 

busy, tidy and happy. These include being a ‘‘friend to all’’ so 

that no one is alone at break and lunch times, handing out 

books and helping Perseverance Parrot to choose which table is 

tidiest. 

Every day, we will do the Daily Mile and some short dance 

routines to get us moving and keep us healthy. 

We have very interesting learning topics this year and I am sure 

we are going to have a fantastic time! 

 

Have a fabulous summer: we look forward to seeing you in 

September!  

 

 

 

 


